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June 4, 2001

Rosario Yiz.zie,Records Access Officer for the Governor
Executive Chamber
Room 214
Albany, New York 12224

RE: Your Mav 17. 2001 letter

Dear Mr. Yizzie:

Following up my May 23d phone call to your oflice, immediately upon receipt ofyour
M;ay 17,2001 letter, at which time I spoke with Shannon, this is to confirm that CJA
wishes you to continue to search for any and all documents responsive to our March
30, 2001 letter relative to new and outstanding F.O.I.L. requests.

Meantime, enclosed is CJA's check for $19.00 to cover copylng costs for the 76 pages
of documents that your May 17ft letter indicates have already been located.

Thank you.

Yours for a quality judiciary,

afert? <
ELENA RUTH SASSOWER, Coordinator
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)


